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[ ASPPH Announcement] NTUCPH is willing to temporarily
accommodate exchange students currently in Hong Kong

Association of Schools & Programs of Public Health (ASPPH) had

announced that with the increasing unrest in Hong Kong, Chang-Chuan Chan,

Dean of National Taiwan University College of Public Health, expressed

National Taiwan University’s willingness to temporarily accommodate

exchange students currently in Hong Kong if there is a need to move them due

to safety concerns. Please contact the Dean and Hsien-Ho Lin, director of

Global Health, for additional information or to request assistance for a student.
Contact Information :

Chang-Chuan Chan, Dean of College of Public Health ( E-mail : ccchan@ntu.edu.tw )

Hsien-Ho Lin, Director of Global Health ( E-mail : hsienho@ntu.edu.tw
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The full announcement is as follows :

WednesdayBrief

Dear Deans and Directors,

With the increasing unrest in Hong Kong, Dean Chang-Chuan Chan (Taiwan) has

expressed National Taiwan University’s willingness to temporarily accommodate exchange
students currently in Hong Kong if there is a need to move them due to safety concerns. Please
contact Chang-Chuan and Hsien-Ho Lin, director of global health, for additional information or to
request assistance for a student.

Additionally, we expressed our support for our new member, the University of Hong Kong MPH
Program during these challenging times and remain attentive to the needs of their students,
faculty, and staff.

EPA Sign-On Letter Deadline Extended

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is again moving forward with efforts to restrict the
science it uses to craft its regulations. The proposal, which is still under review at OMB, would
bar EPA from considering studies where the raw research data is not publicly available. This
would preclude most human subjects research from informing regulatory policies. ASPPH is
circulating a sign-on letter opposing the regulatory proposal. More than half of the deans and
program directors have already joined the effort. The deadline for signing-on has been extended
to the close of business on Friday (November 22). If you would like to join the letter, or if you
have any questions about the effort, please contact Tony Mazzaschi, ASPPH’s Chief Advocacy
Officer.

ASPPH Annual Data Reporting Closes on Friday

The 2019 ASPPH Annual Data Reporting cycle closes this Friday, November 21. Please contact
the ASPPH Data Center if you need extra assistance or time to complete your reporting.

2019 annual data will be available to members via reports and analytics on the ASPPH Data
Center Portal in early 2020.

Reminder: ASPPH Sanctioned Survey on Term Limits in Academic Public Health
Administration

We were invited in the November 6 Wednesday Brief to participate in a research study to
determine how schools and programs of public health define terms of service for faculty in
administrative roles and to ascertain your views on the pros and cons of term limits. If you wish
to respond, access the survey here.

Warmly,
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President and CEO
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